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OCTOBER 20, 2020 HEARING  
INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 
 
The ZBA has received a request from the applicant’s attorney to postpone the October 20, 2020 
hearing due to the inability of one of their team members to attend due to a personal situation. 
 
The ZBA will take this request up as the first business matter at the hearing and, if the 
postponement is granted, the hearing will be continued until a specified date and time.  
 
If the hearing is postponed, the Board will likely still review documents related to the Collette 
case. 


